
	
	

	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

			

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 		

	

	

	

	

	

	 		

	

Dear	Mr. Halvorson, 

On behalf of the Every Body Walk! Collaborative and America	Walks,	thank	you	so 
much for helping us start the 2017 National Walking Summit at our opening
reception. 

Your 	speech was 	truly	one	of	the	highlights	of	this	year’s	National 	Walking	Summit. 
As a founder of the walking movement and a leader who has shaped	the	work we	do,	
you	offered	a	unique	perspective	for	our	over	600	participants	to	consider	as	they	
kicked off their Summit experience. 

Thank 	you	for	being	with	us	and	sharing	your	expertise	with	our	attendees.	

Best, 

Kate 	Kraft 

Executive	Director 

America Walks 


